
 

 

 

Monthly Look Back 
Another month has come and gone.  I’m quite certain 

they are getting even faster.  I hope you and your child 

had a great spring break.  We were fortunate to have 

a few very nice days at the beginning of it.  With break, 

it made April a bit shorter in the classroom.  As always, 

the kids were hard at work growing and developing.  

Thinking back there aren’t too many individual 

moments that stick out to me to highlight.  However, this 

means the month went really smoothly.  Energy was 

positive in the room.  Work ethics were strong and 

willingness to try new things was evident.  I’ve really 

enjoyed having the opportunity to work with each child 

in the room this year.  These last two months will fly by.  I 

hope your child cherishes them as much as I plan to! 
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Topics Covered: 
Math: We wrapped up 

working with arrays and 

the kids did a great job 

with it.  We recently 

began some work with 

graphs and will be 

moving to time and 

money soon. 

CKLA: We are wrapping 

up our unit on “The Job 

Hunt” this week and will 

beginning a story about 

Medieval Times! 

S.S.: The kids really 

enjoyed the mythology 

unit and wrote their own 

myths with made up 

creatures.  We are 

starting a unit on the 

human body next week. 

Science: We’ve dove 

into the world of liquids 

this past month.  We are 

studying how they have 

no definite shape and 

have different viscosities.  

Spelling: Our spelling 

continues to line up with 

our CKLA work and 

lessons in class.  Please 

make sure your child is 

practicing their words at 

home.  

 

Spring is in the air 
 As the days get longer and the weather gets nicer I just 

wanted to write a quick note about attire.  I don’t foresee any 

issues, but please remember to make sure all clothing is school 

appropriate and that your child is dressing for the weather.  

Please refer to the code of conduct with any clothing 

concerns, or ask me directly.  Also, please make sure to send in 

sneakers on B & D days for P.E. if your child wears sandals 

during the day.  Lastly, I hope your child utilizes every 

opportunity to get outside and enjoy this beautiful weather! 

Instagram Account 
Many of you continue to follow our Instagram account.  The kids love 

when their images and pictures being share.  I hope it’s become a better 

tool of staying updating more regularly.  If you’re not on there yet, check 

it out and join the fun! 

Contact Me – My lines of communication are always open.  

dubaker@wgcsd.org – (607) 535 – 3250 ext. 1436 

Hopefully you’ve been receiving my School Messenger updates. 


